
 

 

The Archibald Flock  

Fundraising Day 
Wednesday 17th May 2023 

 
Pupils are invited to dress as farmers, sheep, 

or just in black and white!  
Please bring in a small donation in support of St Oswald’s Hospice. 

 
The children will be taking part in a Sheep 

Parade at 3pm, which families are invited to 

watch before pick-up time! 

 


